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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents, 

We have so many talented children in school and its lovely to see them shine 
in different areas of the curriculum. All the KS2 children enjoyed listening to 
Class 6 perform ‘Happy’ in assembly for us. They have been learning about 
lead and backing vocals and sang really impressively together as a class.  

Class 6 are great role models for the younger children in school and this 
week they have also made us proud with their positive attitude towards the 
assessments they have taken, showing how much progress they have made.  

In PE this term children have been completing a unit of gymnastics work and 
over the weeks I’ve seen real progress in their confidence and skills in using 
jumps, rolls and balances on the apparatus. Well done everyone! 

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Stothard                                                                                 

 

   

UPCOMING DATES 

 

Wed 13th Dec – First swimming 
lesson for Class 4 

Thur 14th Dec – Christmas 
dinner and Christmas jumper 
day 

Christmas Performances… 

F1 Mon 18th 2.15pm and Tue 
19th 9.15am 

F2 Mon 18th 9.15am 

Class 1 and 2 Wed 20th 2.15pm 
and Thur 21st 9.30am 

Classes 3,4,5 and 6 Tues 19th 
1.30pm at St Thomas church  

Thur 21st Dec – Class 
Christmas parties 

Fri 22nd Dec – last day of term! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance champions 

this week are Class 3 with 

98% 

 

To report a child’s absence 

please contact the school 

office on 01709 740879 

A huge well done to the children who were chosen for celebration assembly 

this week… 

Y1: Ava and Cole  Y2: Ayaan and Riley                                                

Y3: Umaizah and Samson                                                                                     

Y4: Faryaal and Ayaan  Y5: Leo and Elis  Y6: Anna and Jake 

Congratulations to Class 6 who were our most 

regular home readers this week.                                                                                        

Our house point winners are SAPPHIRES 

 

                      

Christmas Craft Activities 

Thank you everyone who has let us know that they are able to come 

along to the Christmas craft sessions next week. Please reply on Dojo by 

Monday morning at the latest so that we know how many people to 

expect. The times are: 

Classes 5 and 6 -Monday 11th December at 2pm 

Classes 1 and 2 – Tuesday 12th December at 2pm 

Morning day care and F1 -Wednesday 13th December at 11am 

Afternoon day care and F1 and F2 – Wednesday 13th December at 2.30pm 

Classes 3 and 4 – Friday 15th December at 2pm  

  


